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18th January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

INTO THE UNKNOWN 

 

As part of our new history topic, Into the Unknown, we are carrying out an activity this 

week which involves tasting some “hard tack” (this consists of bread flour, water, salt 

and a splash of sunflower oil) similar to the staple food source consumed by 

Christopher Columbus and his crew back in 1492. 
 

Please ensure that we have up to date allergy information and contact your child’s 

teacher if you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

The Year One Team 
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